Brands Hatch - the Club's first race meeting of 2011



It was good to see Liz Allsworth (Club membership secretary), Kim O'Shea (Accounts) and Lauren Gallacher (work experience student) from Kimber House at their first race meeting. They took the Club's MGZT-T estate around the track at lunchtime on the Saturday too! Ian Quarrington says "they are such enthusiastic Club Office members and were clearly enjoying the day a great deal."





John and Christine Wilson took Ian Quarrington's RV8 around the circuit at lunchtime on Sunday.

